MEMORANDUM

TO: WATER DISTRICT 370 (MULDOON CREEK) FILE

FROM: ]. COOPER

SUBJECT: TELEPHONE CONVERSATION WITH BRUCE PRICE (WATERMASTER)
DATE: 5/21/2013

Last week I spoke with Bruce Price, the currently elected watermaster for WD 370 (Muldoon
Creek), regarding Guy Peterson’s diversions on Muldoon Creek. He indicated that he had informed
Peterson, in the past that he needed to repair and maintain his diversion on Muldoon Creek, so that a
proper measurement and delivery could be made. He indicated that he would be talking to him again
about this matter in order to get it resolved. Mr. Price indicated that he wanted to go on record that
he had talked to Mr. Peterson on several occasions regarding this issue.



